
 
 
 
July 10, 2020 Notice #2 
 
Dear Residents/Family/Friends/Staff, 
 
Summary of Changes Since Last Notice: 
While unfortunate but not unexpected, additional staff have tested positive for Covid-19. We are reporting two additional 
staff members who have tested positive. This brings our total active cases to five. The facility has had a cumulative total 
of five confirmed Covid-19 tests associated with the facility to date. Both have been placed on medical leave and removed 
from the schedule upon notification to minimize exposure risk to other Residents/Staff and will remain on medical leave 
until a physician certifies they are safe to return to work.   
 
Update: 
100% of Residents test results are in from Round 1 and 100% WERE NEGATIVE! 
 
94% of Staff test results are in for Round 1.  
 
Action Plan. 
Our action plan is to proceed with Round 2 testing which will begin next week. Residents will have Round 2 swabs taken 
on Monday.  Staff will have Round 2 swabs taken on Tuesday.  Based upon the test results from Round 2, Round 3 
of testing may be scheduled. Any subsequent positive test results will be communicated.  
 
Contact us with questions.  
We know that this pandemic is particularly challenging for you. We empathize with your feelings of separation and 
vulnerability, and we want to thank you for your ongoing support and trust. If you have any questions about COVID-19 
or the steps that we are taking to protect our residents, please contact Scot Harmon, Administrator, at 513-842-0774, 
sharmon@beechwoodhome.com. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
Scot Harmon,       Patricia A. Clark, DM 
Administrator      CEO, Administrator   


